
 
                 New Zealand Bridge 
Central Districts Regional Committee 
 
MINUTES of email vote held on 28 March 2011  
 
 
FINANCE: 

 
Resolved:  that a payment of $100 (travel and photocopying) to Levin Bridge Club for an 
improver’s lesson from Wayne Burrows is approved.   Wilson/Gardiner 

 
  
Ratified:  ……………………………………  Date:  ……………………………                                                                                                                                                                                                              

15a Cameron Road 

Napier 4110 
 

‘phone 06 8353653 

Email:  cdcba@clear.net.nz  
www.centraldistrictsbridge.org.nz 
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